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Traffic switch to occur the week of November 2

During the week of November 2, construction 

crews will switch the traffic flow on SR 76 

in the Bonsall area between South Mission 

Road and Via Monserate. In this area, the 

traffic will move from the existing lanes on 

the north side of the roadway to the newly 

constructed lanes on the south side of the 

roadway. This traffic switch will allow crews 

to construct and pave the north side of the 

highway. Caltrans will keep one westbound 

and one eastbound lane open between South 

Mission Road and Via Monserate during the 

traffic switch. The traffic switch schedule is 

subject to change due to weather conditions. 

Motorists are urged to slow down, use 

caution in the construction area, and budget 

extra time for their commute as they become 

accustomed to this new facility.
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